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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 7:20 p.m. to consider
the Request for Determination of Applicability requested by Steven Breitmaier of Brite Excavating Company for the
construction of a single family house with driveway and sewage disposal system including site grading, and infiltration
basin with less than 2,500 sq. ft. of work within the 100 ft. wetland buffer zone for Lot 4A Overlook Road, Westminster,
MA.

Charge: Whitman & Bingham

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public

hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 7:25 p.m. to consider

the Notice of Intent requested by Dan Bartkus of Westminster Estates for the construction of a single family home, septic
system, driveway and private well at Lot B-12A White Pine Drive, Westminster, MA.

Charge: Trowbridge Engineering

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, August 9, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. to consider
the Notice of Intent requested Gordon Martin for the construction of a new single family house, which is located within
the 100 ft. buffer zone at 56 Carter Road, Westminster, MA.




